Jakarta, September 5, 2019

Number : 365\ /09/DCS/2019
Subject : Appendix 4D Half Year Report 2019 of PT Aneka Tambang Tbk

To:
The Australian Securities Exchange (ASX)

PT Aneka Tambang Tbk would like to inform the market that the first half year report is in
process of finalization and will enter to the quality assurance phase required by the Company’s
Auditor.

The precise lodgement date is yet to be determined and the Company expects the report to

be published in the second or third week of September 2019. In line with our commitment to
our shareholders, we will fulfill the submission report obligation in the first place.

Thank you for the attention.
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